
 

 

EISCIR20/25/10/2024 

Dear Parent, 

EIS is gearing up to celebrate World Sustainable Day and Paperless Day on November 1, 2024 (Friday). These 
special events are designed to bring attention to sustainability and inspire everyone to take meaningful steps 
toward a more sustainable future. 
 
The theme for 2024 is "Our Land, Our Future: We are #GenerationRestoration." This important theme highlights 
the critical need for land restoration, efforts to combat desertification, and the significance of enhancing our 
resilience to drought. 

In a collective show of commitment to sustainability, we invite all students and staff to wear vibrant green attire. 
Picture the school transformed into a refreshing green oasis, symbolizing our united dedication to protecting the 
environment we hold dear. 

Additionally, we encourage students to forgo traditional paper resources and bring only their digital devices—
tablets or laptops—on this special day. Students will engage in interactive, hands-on learning experiences through 
online platforms, exploring eco-friendly practices and discovering how even small adjustments in our daily lives 
can yield significant, positive effects on the planet. 

We also recognize the vital role parents play in fostering eco-conscious habits at home. Simple actions, such as 
integrating recycling into daily routines, can lead to substantial, positive change. We appreciate your support in 
empowering our children to make thoughtful choices that benefit the environment. 

Together, we have the opportunity to create a meaningful and lasting impact on the health of our planet. 

The Term 1 – Week 9 Discovery/Enquiry Trails is attached to this email. 

 

Thank you for your constant support and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

EIS Administration 

 

 


